[bookmark: _GoBack]CALL FOR PAPERS
Association for the Study of Australian Literature, FEBRUARY 2015

Dear Colleagues,

The next ASAL mini-conference will be held at the University of New England in February 2015. Guest speakers are Helen Garner and Fiona Capp.

For further details and to access the Call for Papers see below:

http://www.une.edu.au/about-une/academic-schools/school-of-arts/asal2015

Kind Regards,

Anne Pender
